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THE PAPERLESS TRANSACTION

ORLANDO, FL, SEPTEMBER 7TH, 2009:

As of September 1st, The Closing Agent

launched a new fresh website along with new sophisticated title software.
The merging of the two will help finalize a closing process that will be
completely paperless from start to finish.

The software allows real estate agents and lenders to place title orders
electronically. They will be able to view the status of a file at any time
online and will receive regular updates any time there has been
progression in the file. When it is time for closing the borrowers are
able to sign their documents electronically and can submit them
immediately to the lender. Only some Lenders offer this service but the
industry as a whole is moving in this direction. The documents are then
electronically recorded receiving an official record book and page number
that same day. This eliminates the borrowers from having to wait long
periods to receive their recorded documents. The transaction is finalized
with the client’s ability to access all of their documents through a link
that will be available by password on The Closing Agent’s new website. No

~ MORE ~

more searching for important documents that had been stored away years
ago!

The entire process creates a transaction that is extremely efficient as
well as environmentally friendly. President, Barry L. Miller, has stated
that “one of the company’s main goals is to be a leader with technology in
order to provide our clients with “World Class Service”.

About Us
The Closing Agent, Inc. has been a leading independent title insurance and
settlement company with offices in Orlando, Windermere and Lake Mary for
over 13 years and is committed to excellence and cutting edge technology
that sets us apart.

From the simplest to most complex residential or

commercial real estate transactions, The Closing Agent, Inc. delivers
“World Class Service”.

For more information, visit our web site at www.theclosingagent.com or
call 407-719-9432.

